
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, September 6, 2017 

Board of Directors:  
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                
Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH    
Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 

With not having a President now and the Vice President not able to make the 
meeting  Rick Sochon, N1OV opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 

Treasurer Report – Michael reported the Club Membership is 76 and the 
Treasury Balance is $2,996.03. 
 

Dick Hillyer said our program speaker had to cancel because of the 
approaching Hurricane Irma.   Robin Watt is rescheduled for November.  
 

Program - Rick Sochon on hurricane preparedness and how Sun City Center 
Amateur Radio will help our community with Hurricane Irma approaching and after.   
 

Lee levertt from Good Samaritan spoke to us on how they are helping the 
community.  Those in need can be driven to the hurricane shelters.   
 

Dee Madigan, KJ4ASZ would like to hear from club members if they know of 
anyone that is sick or in the hospital.  Call her at 813-634-0914  
 

Dick Bishop, W4NWD – EOC will be active Friday full time with Hurricane 
Irma approaching.  ARES/EOC net 7:30 PM each night during Irma approaching 
and being in Florida.    
  
 


